
 

 
 

Dear chair and members of the civic works committee,  
 

Many people have requested that the senior's discount on bus tickets be reinstated. 

 
Because of this, I am requesting that the committee move to reinstate the program or refer it to the 

upcoming budget process. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Michael van Holst 

Ward 1 Councillor 

 


